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Thank you so much for your concern and understanding! It is greatly appreciated.
Participants: Valerie Lanning, South Carolina State Parks
at 20:12:22 on 10/12/2016 UTC
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Valerie Lanning
at 19:50:57 on 10/11/2016 UTC
Good afternoon, we have a trip planned for Sunday thru Tuesday at Huntington
Beach State Park. The reservation was under Marion Koonts site 103 the phone
number was (336) 596-6824 or (336)853-6824. Our original trip was scheduled
for the 9-12th, We were rescheduled right before the hurricane and no one has
reached out to us yet about rescheduling again. We arent sure about when to
reschedule due to work. Thank you for any help and we hope all of your
beautiful parks are up and going again soon.

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:39:55 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Valerie, per our most recent Facebook post, all reservations for Huntington
Beach are cancelled and refunded through October 27, 2016. You should have
received an email in regards to this. Please let me know if you have any other
questions.

Valerie Lanning
at 20:02:38 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Thank you! We got the call today! Hate that we wont be able to come down, but
there is always next time! Hope y'all are able to get the parks cleaned up
quickly!

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:12:22 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Thank you so much for your concern and understanding! It is greatly
appreciated.


